
 

 

14 May 2024 
 
 

Just Life Group Limited buyback offer opens 

 
Just Life Group Limited (the “Company”) has today written to shareholders, offering to buyback 
up to 2.5 million shares at a price of NZ$0.30 per share (Offer). 
 
On 22 April 2024, the Company announced that it intended to make an offer to buyback up to 2.5 
million shares if shareholders approved resolutions to delist the Company from the NZX Main 
Board and to list on the Unlisted Securities Exchange (USX) at the special meeting of shareholders 
on 13 May 2024. At that special meeting, shareholders voted to approve those resolutions. 
 
The Offer is open for acceptance by all shareholders (excluding directors of the Company or any of 
their associated persons). As announced in the notice of special meeting dated 22 April 2024, the 
record date for the Offer was 9 May 2024. The Offer closes at 5:00pm NZT on 27 May 2024, with 
a payment date of 5 June 2024 (in each case unless extended). If shareholders wish to accept the 
Offer, the Company suggests they act now to ensure their acceptance form is received before the 
closing date. 
 
Further details about the Offer (including the terms and conditions on which the Offer is made) 
and how to accept it are included in the Offer Document and Acceptance Form attached to this 
announcement.  
 
For more information: 
 
Eldon Roberts 
COO/CFO 
E: eldonr@justlife.co.nz   
M: +64 272933711  
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